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Bryant, Kristen

Subject: FW: Resignation from GAPPT from Spencer Byrne-Seres 

From: Spencer Byrne‐Seres <spencer@visitorprojects.studio>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 24, 2021 12:52 PM 
To: Etling, Russell H. <etlingrh@cityofgainesville.org> 

Hi Russell, I wanted to write to let you know that I was just offered a job in Massachusetts and have have 
planned to accept the position and move up there, making my tenure on the trust very short. I’m so sorry that I 
have to resign, the change was unexpected but ultimately worthwhile. Let me know if there is anything else I 
should do.  

Spencer 

--  
Spencer Byrne-Seres  

Visitor Projects 
505-470-0905
spencer@visitorprojects
www.visitorprojects.studio

My pronouns are he/him/his. 
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